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My name is Barbara Nuzzolo. I am the owner of BLL Corporation, a management company 
located in Middleton, Massachusetts. We are a certified Woman Owned business with the 
State of Massachusetts. We are WBENC certified, and on contract with MassDOT highway 
division contract 120876. I wanted to introduce myself in case at any point you are looking 
to fill your WBE commitment. We offer management consulting services, invoicing, billing, 
collections, and other office administrative services. We have provided other companies 
on Massachusetts State contracts with these types of services.  I look forward to working 
with your company and providing the same services. 

 

 

 

Sincerely- 

Barbara Nuzzolo 
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September 23, 2022

Mrs. Barbara Nuzzolo
BLL Corporation

4 James Avenue

Dear Mrs. Nuzzolo:

Middleton, MA 01949

Congratulations!  Your firm has been certified as a  woman business enterprise (WBE) with the 

Supplier Diversity Office ('SDO') under the business description of ADMINISTRATIVE 

MANAGEMENT, GENERAL MANAGEMENT CONSULTING SERVICES, AND EMPLOYEE 

PLACEMENT SERVICES. Your firm will be listed in the SDO Certified Business Directory and the 

Massachusetts Central Register under this description. This letter serves as the sole proof of your 

SDO certification.  Your designation as a  WBE is valid for three (3) years unless revoked pursuant 

to 425 CMR 2.00.

Your firm’s next renewal date is September 22, 2025. SDO will send written renewal notices to your 

business and/or e-mail address on file approximately thirty (30) business days prior to your firm’s 

three (3) year certification anniversary. Additionally, every six (6) years, certified companies that wish 

to remain certified may undergo a substantive review which will require certain updated supporting 

documentation.

SDO also reserves the right to monitor your firm and to perform random spot checks to ensure the 

firm continues to meet the certification criteria. Your firm is required to notify the SDO in writing of 

any material changes. Examples include but are not limited to changes in its business description, as 

well as business phone number, fax number, business’ physical location, webpage and e -mail 

addresses.  Other reportable changes include business structure, ownership (the business is sold or 

transferred), control and outside employment. You also have a duty to report decertification and 

debarment notices from this or any other jurisdiction. Failure to abide by the continuing duty 

requirements shall constitute grounds for the firm’s decertification.

Tel: (617) 502-8843 www.mass.gov/sdo eFax: (617) 502-8841



We look forward to working with you and your firm to maximize its business opportunities. Should you 

have any questions, please feel free to contact us via email at webmaster.sdo@mass.gov.

William M. McAvoy

Executive Director

Sincerely,

Tel: (617) 502-8843 www.mass.gov/sdo eFax: (617) 502-8841
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hereby grants

to

BLL Corporation

who has successfully met WBENC's standards as a Women's Business Enterprise (WBE).  
This certification affirms the business is woman-owned, operated and controlled and is valid through the date herein.

Certification Granted: July 12, 2023
Expiration Date: July 12, 2025

WBENC National Certification Number: WBE2301911

WBENC National WBE Certification was processed and validated by Center for
Women & Enterprise, a WBENC Regional Partner Organization.

Authorized by Gaby King Morse, President &
CEO 
Center for Women & Enterprise

National Women's Business  Enterprise Certification

NAICS: 541611, 541219, 541618, 541690, 541990, 561110, 561311, 561330, 561439, 561440, 561499 
UNSPSC: 80111600, 80111700
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September 20, 2024

Mrs. Barbara Nuzzolo
BLL Corporation

4 James Avenue

Dear Mrs. Nuzzolo:

Middleton, MA 01949

Congratulations! Your firm has been certified as a small business with the Supplier Diversity Office (SDO) 

Small Business Purchasing Program (SBPP), and is now listed as a SBPP vendor in the  SDO Certified 

Business Directory.

Your initial certification is valid for three (3) years and is valid through September 19, 2027. This letter 

serves as proof of your firm’s SBPP Program certification. SDO will send reminders for renewal to your 

e-mail on file approximately thirty (30) business days prior to the certification end date.

There is no guarantee that an SBPP participant will be awarded a contract. However, Commonwealth of 

Massachusetts Executive Departments are directed to give special consideration to SBPP participants 

when purchasing non-construction goods and services from statewide and departmental contracts, as well as 

when conducting new procurements with annual value of less than or equal to $250,000.

 

Additionally, Executive Department are required to achieve an annual benchmark goal of 3.3% through 

spending with SBPP participants. The SBPP is not applicable to non-recurring purchases with a total value 

of less than $10,000 nor does it include purchases for vertical or horizontal construction projects.

As you take the next step in your firm’s procurement journey, we encourage you to visit  SDO's Resource 

Page to learn about bid opportunities and free trainings, as well as financial and technical assistance.

 

We look forward to working with you and your firm's to maximize its business opportunities. If you have any 

questions, please contact us via email at sbppreview@mass.gov.

Wanda Colon-DAngelo

Director, Diverse and Small Business Certification

Sincerely,

Tel: (617) 502-8843 www.mass.gov/sdo eFax: (617) 502-8841
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